
AROO Annual Summer Tour 
Hosted by Tom McGirr 

 
 
Summer tour will be August 7-9. 
 
Back roads to/from Walla Walla with wine tasting in-between. 
 
Hotel TBA. 
 
 
More information will be posted when it is available.  Save the date! 
 
 
For details, contact Tom McGirr at tomsredalfa@gmail.com or at  
503-983-3656. 
	


